
 

Prayer Concerns                                                                 
Louise Doss   Ronnie & Jean Sutton 

Arnie Prieto   Nancy Ghantt (Linda Loy’s sister) 

Cindy Compton   Rick Hunter 

Tommy Kelley   Jacob Barber (pray for a transplant) 

Natalie Hornaday  Howard Caudle (Jennifer Lent’s dad) 

Debra Saunders   Mary Zimmerman 

Janet Clark   Josh Murray (military) 

Donnie Compton  Linda Allred 

Ray Gibson   Don Martin 

Heather Lewis   Tom Peterson 

Blake Jones   James Mitchell (Renee Ward’s brother) 

Randy Councilman   James Merritt (at Blakey Hall) 

Arthur & Edna Hall  Perry Pendergrass 

Lindsay & Sara Tucker  Laurie Yarborough    

Shaylah Cole (Tommy & Crystal Cole’s daughter) 

Freeman Nicks (Tammy Perry’s father)    

Sawyer Brown (5 year old with leukemia)  

 
*Please contact the church office if a name has been deleted or if 

anyone needs to be added. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Pastor Tyler Thompson (336) 675-6596 
Tyler@lakecc.org 

101 Boone Road,  Burlington, NC  27217 
(336) 226-2218 / www.lakecc.org 

Secretary:  Lynn Moore (336) 212-0612 
Email:  Lynn@lakecc.org 

Office Hours:  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9:00 am—1:00 pm 
 

Ways to Give: Text  GIVE to 336-933-9707 / Go to https://lakecc.org, click on more and then donations 

  Attendance Statistics for August 17,  2025  

Sunday School:  41       Worship:   211     Children’s Church:   29  

Weekly Bulletin                                                                    

  August 24,  2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission 

To serve Christ and promote His kingdom in the  local        

community and throughout the world. 

 
www.lakecc.org 

Office # 336.226.2218 



   Order of Worship 
August 24, 2025 

Welcome to Lakeview Community Church      
    

Welcome,  Announcements  & Prayer                                     Chuck Ward 

Opening Music                                                                                                Page  786 

“ Count Your Blessings” 

Children’s Sermon** 

Special Music                                                                             The Lakeview Band 

Prayer of Intercession & Confession / Prayer of Gratitude for Tithes                                                                                                                              

Offering        

Special Music                                                                             The Lakeview Band 

Scripture 

“Luke 24:  13-27” 

Message                                                                                               

“The Other Side of Words” 

 

Congregational Praises                                                                               Page  572 

“Blessed Assurance” 

*Benediction & Closing Prayer          

 
 **After the Children’s Sermon,,  children ages 3 years—5th grade are invited to come 

back to the Children’s Church Classroom for a short lesson and activity. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Upcoming Dates 

August 25th—Ruth Faucette Circle Open House 6:30 pm 

August 26th—Deacon Board 7:00 pm 

August 31, 2025—5th Sunday Youth Service 

September 1, 2025—Labor Day Holiday 

September 7th—Grandparents Day—Grandparent’s recognized 

September 9th—Happy Timers 

September 15th—Church Leadership Council, 6 pm meal 
 

Back to School Bash! 
After Worship Today! 

 

Billy Graham Library Day Trip!! 
BILLY GRAHAM LIBRARY DAY TRIP!! Sign-up in the Fellowship Hall by 
August 24th! There are two date options, September 13th or September 27th. 
To charter a bus, which would cost $99/adult (children 10 & under free, ages 
11-18 $50) we need 30 people to sign-up. If we have less than 30, we could use 
the Church van and carpool. Thank you! Questions - contact Jennifer Lent or 
Tammy Buck 

 

Meal Train for the Thompson Family 
Tyler and Carin are about to welcome their 5th little blessing into this 
world. Dinners are the least thing they need to worry about so if you are 
able and feel led to bring them something, please to sign up.  They are 
always doing something for someone else, so this is a way to repay them 
back. I know they will be so thankful. Scan the QR Code for more     
information or contact Cassie Dodson for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bookbags Are Available 
Attention All Teachers!  Bookbags are available in the 

Women of Faith Room for you to pick up.  
 


